
Acalanes Union High School District 

We educate every student to excel and contribute in a global society 

 

Summer Meal Program 
 

Meals for Children When School Is Out 
 

Summer School will be held Monday- Thursday. Starting June 
16th.-July 27

th
. July 3

rd
 and 4

th
 there is no school.  

 
Las Lomas High School, 1460 South Main St., Walnut Creek - With summer right around 
the corner, it’s time to think about how students who receive free or reduced-priced lunch in 
school will eat healthy while school is out. The ACALANES UNION HIGH SCHOOL 
DISTRICT provides meals to students during the summer. Monday through Thursday, lunch 
will be served in the cafeteria from 10:45 to 11:10. Any student that attends any of the 
district’s high schools may attend lunch - all you will need is your student ID. 
 

Paid Lunch $5.00 
Reduced Lunch $.40 

Free Lunch - Free 
 
More information is available at 925-280-3960 ext. 5907 or visit our Food Services website 
located on the District website, “Food Services” tab. 
  
Each year, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners with local organizations like the 
ACALANES UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT to provide meals to students during the 
summer when school is out.  

 
 

California’s summer nutrition programs can help feed your student 
healthy meals during the summer months. This summer, the meal site 
will be at Las Lomas High School, 1460 South Main St., Walnut Creek. 

 
 

 Students receive complete, wholesome meals and parents receive help to 
stretch their food dollars. 

 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.    
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http://www.acalanes.k12.ca.us/auhsd

